SACRED HEART SCHOOL

Box 10, 3900 Arthur Drive, Delta, BC V4K 3N5
Phone (604) 946-2611

E-mail: office@shsdelta.org

Web Site: https://shsdelta.ca

SAcRgp HEART

May 22, 2020
Dear Sacred Heart Parents,

I continue to pray for your good health and the health of the people you love. Since last week’s
announcement of in-school learning resuming in June, our staff have been busy making plans for
the return of some of our students. The safety of everyone in our community is very important to
us. We will forward to you our updated Safety Plan next week. There will be no live remote
learning sessions on Wednesday, May 27 or May 28 as staff will be in meetings and taking part
in professional learning sessions to prepare to provide learning opportunities for both the
children returning to school and the children who will continue learning at home. I thank you for
your continued support and patience as we continue down this uncharted path together. I wish all
of you a peaceful weekend.

God Bless

Kelly Kozack

Online Registration: We will be ready to open online registration next week. An email will be
sent out with registration instructions. This year all required documents for registration will be
submitted electronically in attachments to our online registration. In order to complete the
registration process all documents must be submitted.

To know which documents to have ready, please see the following:

Student Birth Certificate or Passport

Student Baptismal Certificate if Baptized

Immunization Records if they have never been submitted
Proof of Canadian Citizenship for one Guardian

Proof of Lawful Admittance to Canada if applicable

Proof of Residency - Municipal Bill, Rental agreement or Utility Bill with current
address and year.

ID of second Guardian - Birth Certificate or Passport

Legal Orders or Agreements if applicable
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Also, please have ready your Student Information Verification Form which was sent home with
your child in February. This form is used to confirm that our school system information is up to
date and accurate. If you have misplaced your form please email Lia Munro at
office@shsdelta.org and you will receive a new one via email.

You can also expect to find an email with information regarding next year’s School Supply Lists
and instructions for the purchase of School Uniforms.

Thank you for your patience. We are very excited to start the process, and look forward to our
families registering for the new school year.

Parish News: Please see the bulletin below.

Useful Contacts
School office: office@shsdelta.org

Used uniforms:_getpats@gmail.com

Parent Volunteer Portal: jordan _kinghorn@hotmail.com

Sacred Heart School
1944-2019
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Sacred Heart Catholic Church

3900 Arthur Drive, P. O. Box 10
Delta, B.C. V4K 3N5 Telephone: 604-946-4522
Email: sacredheartparish@shsdelta.org

Parish Website: www.sacredheartparish.ca
Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Vancouver

604-683-0281 Website: https://rcav.org/

Augustinian Friars in the Parish:
Fr. Francis Galvan, OSA — Pastor
Fr. Ronnie B-Sy Custorio, OSA — Assistant Pastor
Fr. Michael Martell, OSA

Confessions from 10-11am
Saturday in the Chapel
++++++
Mass is live streamed on
YouTube
Search:

Sacred Heart Parish Delta
Saturday’s at 6pm

++++++

Drive Through Adoration of the
Most Blessed Sacrament

Sunday’s - 9am to 5pm
In front of the Church

Ascension Sunday
Sunday, May 24th, 2020

All authority in heaven and on earth has
been given to me. Matthew 28.16-20

Sunday Reflection: God makes himself known to us.
Knowing God in a way that brings eternal life is no
casual acquaintance, but an intimate friendship. When
we know someone as a friend, we know likes and
dislikes, character and personality. God knows us
intimately and, amazingly, desires to be known, and
makes himself known to those created in his image.
LITURGY OF THE WORD In the first reading, after Jesus’
Ascension, the disciples went to the upper room and
devoted themselves to prayer. In Peter’s Epistle, he
encourages the beloved community to rejoice in
persecution; privileged to suffer with Christ, they will
also glorify God. In John’s Gospel, Jesus, nearing the end
of his earthly life, prays for his followers who remain in
the world.

PARISH CONTACTS

Parish Financial

We offer our congratulations and ask for
God'’s blessing on Lara Victoria and Blake
Cowan. They had their marriage blessed
(convalidation) in our Chapel this past
Monday.

Doug Lynes Manager 940-0583
Barry Marshall Maintenance/Rentals 319-4740
John Barker Choir Director/Music 943-7558
Erin Seddon Religious Ed. (PREP) 946-2618
Kelly Kozack School Principal
Bran\(lzly Grund Vice—Princing 946-2611
Mylene Lock Lil Saints Preschool 946-4525

Martin Grund Youth Ministry (Gr 8+) magsh@axionet.com

Lynne Willox RCIA rcia@shsdelta.org

Jim Canil Hope for Life jrcanil@telus.net

Michelle Roy Safe Environment sem@shsdelta.org

Receiving the joy of the Spirit is a grace. Moreover, it is
the only force that enables us to preach the Gospel and
to confess our faith in the Lord. Faith means bearing
witness to the joy that the Lord gives to us. A joy such as
this cannot be the result of our own efforts. Pope Francis



We have a new Facebook Page. We invite all of you to
follow us. Please search for: Sacred Heart Parish Delta.
Keep up to date with current parish news and events
and Fr. Francis.

A fun way for Catholic children to learn about our

Do you have good-news story you would like to share
with your fellow parishioners during this time... are you
celebrating a milestone birthday or anniversary, the
birth of a new child, grandchild or even a great grand
child? Or perhaps something your family has been doing
together to practice our faith? Please feel free to send
in your story and if possible a photo.

Please send it to
sacredheartparish@shsdelta.org

faith every week. A great free website for parents
and grandparents of young children:
https://thekidsbulletin.com/
SUNDAY COLLECTION REPORT
Year to date up to May 3rd, 2020
Actual Target Variance
Year to Date $170,916  $210,750 -$39,834

We would like to thank our parishioners who have
been able to make financial contributions to the
parish. Your support has been and will continue to be
important to our parish during this difficult time. If
you wish at this time to make a donation, please use
one of the following methods.

1) We thank all those who have given an online
contribution to the parish using their credit or debit
card through the Archdiocese of Vancouver and
encourage those who wish to do the same to go to:
https://support.rcav.org/donate-sunday-offering/

2) Secure mailbox in front of Monastery — please
drop your envelope off there.

2) Offering box at the drive through Adoration on
Sundays in front of the Church.

3) Mail to Parish : PO BOX 10 Stn. Main, Delta B.C.
V4K 3N5

4) Join our PAP program by calling or emailing
the office.

Our pastoral staff would like to thank everyone for
their continued prayers and support for our parish
community. With God’s grace we will be back
together soon in our Church.

Please remember to keep in your daily prayers all those
who are on the front lines working to help and protect
us, our government leaders, the deceased and those
who have lost loved ones, those living on the margins of
society, those in care homes, the disabled, the abused
and those who are isolated and lonely.

Sunday Reflection

Stewardship Reflection

Archdiocese
of Vancouver

“I am praying for them...” (John 17:9)

Prayer is the foundation of our Faith and the foundation
of Stewardship. Pray in good times and in bad. Prayer is
always the first best option in any situation, not just the
last resort. Pray for friends and family and for those that
don’t treat you very well. Pray to give praise, to thank,
and to ask God for help. Pray to see what God wants you
to do with the gifts He has given you. Copyright © 2020
Archdiocese of St. Louis

Ecumenical Faith Break - Together in the Risen Lord
Join us for a morning of community, reflection, and
conversation on Saturday, May 23 from 10:00 am until
11:15 am on Zoom. Hosted by the Archdiocese of
Vancouver and the BC Synod of the Evangelical Lutheran
Church in Canada. Register online
at https://rcav.org/calendar/

New Ministry to Divorced and Separated

This small group discussion is part of a series of online
presentations, small group discussions and community
prayer for the Archdiocese of Vancouver’s Ministry to
Divorced and Separated. Join us over Zoom on
Thursday, May 28 at 7:00 p.m. until 8:30 p.m. Register
online at https://rcav.org/calendar/




